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Dear Friends and 

Supporters! 

Some time ago, SB Foundation received a request to 

fund a three-month special course aimed at integrating 

the Roma community in Voivodeni into society. We on 

the Board of SB Foundation initially questioned 

whether the Roma would show up for this. We can 

happily report that our concerns were quickly dispelled. 

The program involves 50 individuals divided into two 

groups. The first month is dedicated to the "Family 

Hygiene Program" and covers treatment of injuries and 

wounds, proper use of intimate hygiene products, 

washing of body and hair with shampoo and soap, and 

correct tooth brushing techniques. Denes Csaba reports that the participants appreciated the program, noting 

that they said that no one had taught them these essential skills before. Already after the first month, notice-

able improvements were observed, with schoolchildren appearing clean and odor-free in the classroom. 

Furthermore, Denes tells us that packages containing shampoo, soap, shower gel, nail polish, nail brushes, 

towels, toothpaste, toothbrushes, tampons, and other essentials has been provided to the participants. 

Warm regards from SB Foundation via Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger  
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